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Upcoming Events 

and  

Happenings 
 

Every Sunday 
 

Higher Grounds Café 

after the 7:30 AM 

and 9:30 AM Masses 

 

God’s Gifts — Children’s 

Liturgy of the Word 

at the 9:30 AM Mass  

 

January 21 

Anniversary Blessings 

 

January 27 

Confirmation Retreat 

 

January 28 

Catholic Schools Week 

Begins 

 

Sacred Heart School 

Open House 
 

February 14 

Ash Wednesday 

 

February 17 

First Reconciliation 

 

February 24 

Knights of Columbus  

Father/Daughter Dance 

 

March 2 

Italian Dinner   

and Bingo Night 

 

March 23 

RCIA Retreat 

 

 
 

 
Saturdays 

That Man is You! 
We welcome all men of the parish 

to join us on Saturdays at 6:30 AM 
in the Mother Seton Room.  

That Man is You! honestly ad-
dresses the pressures and temp-

tations that men face in our  
modern culture. 

Visit shgparish.org/tmiy for 
more information. 

Friday, January 26 

Sodality Meeting 
 

The Sodality will resume meeting 
this Friday. Members are asked to 

attend the 9:00 AM Mass in the Little 
Church. Immediately following Mass, 

the ladies will gather in Room 105 to 
pray the rosary together.  

All women of the parish are wel-
come to join us in prayer and fellow-

ship on the fourth Friday of each 

month. 

Parishioners who have lost a family 

member may request members of 

the Sodality to pray the rosary for the 

deceased at the funeral establish-

ment.  Anyone wishing this time of 

prayer for a loved one may contact 

Mary Lee Ports at 410-833-7270 or 

inquire about this service when plan-

ning funeral arrangements at the  
parish office. 

Tuesday, January 23 

Rosary for Life  

The Respect Life Committee  

invites you to pray a virtual rosary 

for life from 6:30 -7:00 PM.  May 

we unite in praying all 

will respect the sacred gift 

of life from natural conception to 

natural death.   

Contact Denise Blair-Nellies 

at bill.nellies@gmail.com or 

443.547.4634 by January 22 for 
the Zoom link . 

Saturday, January 27 

4:00 PM Mass 
Please note that the 4:00 PM Mass 

will include over 200 Confirmation 
candidates and sponsors. 



 

Dear Parishioners, 

 
       Last weekend, we heard of God’s call to Samuel, to Andrew, 
and to Peter . This weekend, once again, we encounter people who 
are asked by God to do a certain task or job. 
 
In the first reading, Jonah is asked to go to the city of Ninevah and 
convert them back to the Lord.  He doesn’t really want to do what 
God is asking him because he does not like the Ninevites and se-
cretly would enjoy them being destroyed. However, God works 
with Jonah to get him to the city and within moments of his preach-
ing, the whole city converts! 
 
In the gospel reading, Jesus calls Andrew and Peter, James, and 
John. They seem like unlikely prospects because they are not rab-
bis nor evangelizers, nor necessarily trained in the scriptures. They 
are fisherman. However, Jesus sees something in them, calls them 
forward, and they respond. We know what wonderful work will 
come out of them after three years with Jesus and His death and 
resurrection.  
  
Jesus, too, has a call and a mission, a task for each of us. We may 
not want to do it. We may not feel like it’s our call. But God knows 
best. Listen carefully each day to God’s whisper to us. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/122522-day.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/122522-day.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/122522-day.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/122522-day.cfm


How to Use the 

Bible 
When you are sad… 

read John: 14 

Adult Confirmation 

If you are an adult Catholic 
who never received the  

Sacrament of Confirmation, we 
will be offering a three-week 

program after Easter.   
 

Those completing the program 
will be Confirmed at the Cathe-

dral on Pentecost Sunday.   
Please email Paul Gallagher if 

you would like to sign up or 
need more information. 

Ash Wednesday 

February 14 
7:00 AM — Mass 

9:00 AM – Mass 
Noon — Liturgy of the Word 

5:30 PM — Liturgy of the Word 
7:00 PM — Mass 

8:30 PM — Mass (Spanish) 

We Welcome the  

Newly Baptized! 
 

Azrael Sebastian Manchame 

Hernandez  
Keoon-Denzel Adeh Myles   

Upcoming  
Young Adult Events   

(Ages 21-35) 
Tuesday, January 23 

Theology on Tap 
Location TBD 
7:00 – 9:00 PM 

For more information,  
emilynewman018 

@gmail.com 
Sunday, January 28 
Sacred Heart School  

Open House 
Immediately following the 

11:30 AM Mass 
 

*Tour our beautiful school 
*Meet our dedicated 

administrators and faculty 
*Learn about our 

academically  
rigorous programs. 

 
410.833.0857  

for more  
information 

https://www.shgparish.org/mass-schedule
https://www.shgparish.org/rcia
https://www.shgparish.org/religioused
https://www.shgparish.org/confirmation
https://bible.usccb.org/daily-bible-reading


Ángel Acuña  

Deacon 

aacuna@shgparish.org 

Jim Nuzzo  

Deacon 

Sr. Rosa Torres  

Pastoral Associate 

sr.rosa@shgparish.org 

Kevin Callahan 

Director of Music and Liturgy 

kcallahan@shgparish.org 

Peggy Dryden 

Pastoral Associate 

pdryden@shgparish.org 

Paul Gallagher 

Director of Faith Formation 

pgallagher@shgparish.org 

Mike Frye 

Director of Facilities 

mfrye@shgparish.org 

Heart Ment 

Administrative Assistant  

hment@shgparish.org 

Myrna Rosado 

Administrative Assistant 

mrosado@shgparish.org 

Susan Spedden 

Director of Pastorate Operations 

sspedden@shgparish.org 

Jazmine Teran 

Coordinator, Y.M./

Confirmation 

jteran@shgparish.org 

 

John Keeley  

Principal 

jkeeley@shgschool.org  

Jamie McNealey 

Assistant Principal 

jmcnealey@shgschool.org  

Lauren Noll 

Assistant Principal 

lnoll@shgschool.org  

2023 Tax Statements 

 

The self-service portal to access your 2023 contribution statement 
will be active on our website as of January 29, 2024. If you need to 

access your 2023 contribution statement, we must have a current 

email address or mobile (cell) phone number in your parishioner 

record in our database. If you have not e-mailed Susan Spedden at 
sspedden@shgparish.org with this information, please do so be-

fore January 29th. Contribution statements will not be sent out via 

mail or email this year. If you do not have access to a computer, 

you will need to call the parish center at 410-833-1696 to make 

special arrangements to receive your 2023 contribution statement.  

150th Anniversary  

Cookbook 
Our parish cook-

book, lovingly pre-
pared by the Wom-

en’s Cornerstone 
Group, is going 

fast!   

To order your copy before it is 

sold out, stop by the Parish  

Center or order online at: 

shgparish.org/ 

150thcookbook 

Scout Retreat 

April 19—21, 2024 

All scouts are invited to join the Archdiocese of Baltimore for a re-
treat on April 19-21, 2024 at the Walkersville Watershed.   

There will be camping, inspiring talks, Mass and adoration and fun 

activities.   

The cost is only $15 for the entire weekend.  

Use the following link to register:  

https://scoutingevent.com/220-scoutingretreat2024  

Deadline April 5, 2024 

Questions?  

Contact Deacon Jim Nuzzo @ jnuzzo2010@comcast.net 

Parish Inclement Weather Policy 
If Baltimore County Schools (including Hereford 

Zone) are closed, all activities on campus are 

cancelled, even if weather improves.   
Daily Mass and Adoration are cancelled. 

  

If Baltimore County Schools (including Hereford Zone) are 

delayed (i.e. two hours late),  

there will be no 7:00 AM Mass (Mon/Wed/Fri).   

Remember the  

Sick in Your Prayers 
Mary Ellen Berry 

David Gilmore 
Les Gilmore 

Peter George 
Joseph Klein 

 

To place a name on the list, 

visit, shgparish.org/sicklist or 

call the office. 

Names will remain on the list 

for four weeks. 
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